
 

 

 

SCRIBE II  CLASS OF '58 
. . . a curated collection of hearsay, news and sometimes 

opinions in our own private space. 
 

 

In Memoriam Maurice F. Bax 

 
We have been advised by Les Galo that Maury Bax passed 

away last Thursday, March 12th. A funeral Mass at St. 

Patrick's Catholic Church in St. Charles is scheduled for 

Saturday, March 21st at 10:30 AM.   

 

On behalf of  Loyola Academy's Class of 1958, I extend my 

deepest sympathy to Maury's family. We will always 

remember him as an outgoing person with a friendly 

personality. He was a scholar athlete frequently earning First 

Honors while a member of the Ramblers Football team for all       Maury Bax (RIP) 

four years at the Academy.  He joined the Sodality as a Senior after giving the 

Yearbook and Basketball a go in Freshman year and the Drama Club as a 

Sophomore. Always a leader, his peers honored him as President of his Junior Class.   
  

 St. Patrick's Catholic Church, also known as Crane Road Mission Church, is located      

 at 6N491 Crane Road in St. Charles, Illinois. Supposedly, the church is surrounded 

by farm fields. There was no published obituary as of this writing.  
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